
 
 
June 14, 2006 
 
 
 
Michael Nugent 
Inspections Service Manager 
City of Portland, Maine 
 
 
Re: B & L Business Park 

Building  “C”   60’ x 200’ 
 585 Riverside Street 
 Portland, Maine 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mike, 
 
I am confirming our conversation of late regarding the change in the construction type of 
the above named building structure from a 2B to a 5B classification. We will however 
maintain the 6” steel stud separation wall with 5/8” type X gypsum board on both sides 
between the tenant spaces. 
 
Thank you for your efforts. 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
“Pete” Harvey E. Sawyer III 
 

 
 


